
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION   

OF MONTARA WATER AND 

SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING OF FEBRUARY 6, 

2025   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board 
of the Montara Water and Sanitary District scheduled to be held on 
February 6, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. has been cancelled and will be held 
on February 13, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. due to the current storm event 
and the anticipated absence of telecommunications network service 
needed to conduct a virtual meeting as noticed in the posted agenda.  

Dated: February 6, 2025    /s/  

Clemens Heldmaier  

General Manager  
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